
 

 

Attack in Southport. 

On Monday 29th July, a knife attack 
hurt and killed people in Southport. 
Some of those people were children. 

A 17 year old boy from the Southport 
area was arrested. He is with the 
police. 

The police are still investigating what 
happened. They are not looking for 
anyone else. 

Some people are very upset and 
feeling scared and worried. 

Please only listen to official information 
from Merseyside Police as there is lots 
of false information being shared. 

If you are worried tell someone.    
Sefton in Mind has lots of information 
of organisations who can help. Look 
on www.seftoninmind.org.uk. 

You can call or ask someone to help 
you.  You can call the Samaritans on 
116 123 for free. 

The police said if you were in the area 
and seen anything, please call 
Crimestoppers on 0800 555 111. 
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